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Kathleen Foote
P.O. Box 464
LIttleton, NH 03561

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

My husband and I are strongly against Northern Pass.  We live close to the area in the White Mountains
it will most impact and moved her specifically because of the natural beauty.  As a mental health
professional, I know the healing properties of natural vistas.  I also know that contributing to human's
greed for more power (elsewhere, especially) is not something we, nor our modest neighbors, want to
contribute to.  Our planet requires more respect as do her humans.

Sincerely,
Kathleen Foote (for Leonard too)
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